
GHMS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Have a nice day! 

 

Tuesday, September 20, 2016 
 

Birthday’s Sunday 18th: Brydon P. 

Birthday’s Today: Chunyan D. 

 

From the Library:  Don't forget to bring your library barcode (or student card 

from last year) when you come to the Library to check out a book.  Thanks! 

Cold packs:  several cold packs were handed out over the last 2 weeks and have not 

found their way back to the office.  Please look around your classroom and also see 

if you can spot the dishtowels the coldpacks were wrapped in.  Thank you for 

returning your finds to the office. 

Choir:  Choir starts today!  All students interested in choir please meet in the 

Music Room today in Block 4 at 11:15. 

Reminder for Grade 6's:  Bring your signed immunization forms to school 

tomorrow!  Thank you to all Grade 6 students who have handed the forms in 

already. 

To all Cross Country Runners:  There is a practice/meeting at lunch today.  Please 

meet with your lunch outside the Home Ec (Foods) Room as soon as the lunch bell 

goes.  We will run right away and eat afterward. 

ALL STUDENTS:  A large group of Grade 6 boys was seen this morning riding 

their bikes in a very unsafe manner - not stopping at the 4 way stop, riding very 

fast on the sidewalk, and onto the school grounds to the bike racks.  Please be 

safe!  Watch for cars, stop at the signs, and WALK your bikes on the school 

grounds. 

SOCCER SOCCER SOCCER!  All soccer players listen up!  The season will be 

starting next week.  Practices start this week.  Girls grade 6, 7, and 8 practice 

tomorrow after school from 3 to 4.  Boys grades 6, 7, 8 practice Thursday after 

school from 3 to 4.  Please come prepared with appropriate gear and shin pads. 

 

 


